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The application of this school is being reviewed for possible action at an upcoming Board of 
Regents meeting. 

 
Please note that pursuant to Education Law §2857(1) and 8 NYCRR §119.4 (available at 


	Please provide the following required documentation:
	All documentation listed above must be submitted electronically to charterschools@nysed.gov. The subject line of the email should read “[Name of Charter School] Public Hearing.”
	In addition, the Board of Regents welcomes your comments on the proposed charter school, including those related to the programmatic and fiscal impact of the proposed charter school or other public and non-public schools in the area. Comments should b...
	If you have any questions, please contact the New York State Education Department Charter School Office at (518) 474-1762.

